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February 6, 2025 
 
Community Giving Foundation Scholarships 
 
We are excited to announce that we have updated and streamlined our application process for 
scholarship awards for the 2025-2026 academic year. You can find available scholarship opportunities 
online at csgiving.org/scholarships/. Scholarships will open on March 3, 2025, and the deadline for 
online submission is April 1, 2025. Other scholarship opportunities are available through your high school 
guidance office. 
 
To be considered for a scholarship, please carefully review the application process outlined below. We 
recommend completing this application on a computer using Google Chrome or Safari, as using a phone 
may not provide the best experience. 
 
Application Process Details 
The Foundation has launched a new universal application, a single form that matches your responses to 
the scholarship opportunities for which you qualify. To access the application, follow the steps below: 
 
1. Create an Account: Go to csgiving.org/scholarships/ and click on Scholarship Site Login to create an 
account using a personal email address. Do not use a high school email address, as this may lead to 
accessibility issues. 
 
2. Complete the Application: Fill in all the fields of universal application. By completing this universal 
application, you will be matched with any scholarship opportunities for which you may be eligible. 
 
3. Submit Your Application: After clicking “Submit Application” at the bottom of the form, you will see a 
confirmation of a list of scholarships you are eligible to apply for. Click Continue to complete the 
scholarship-specific questions you must answer and submit to be considered for some scholarships. You 
have the option to complete these additional materials or decline any of the scholarship opportunities 
listed. Your application will be considered complete once you have answered and submitted the follow-up 
questions. 
 
Please follow these steps carefully to maximize your chances of receiving a scholarship through the 
Foundation! 
 
Reach out to Karri Harter at kharter@csgiving.org with any questions about the scholarship timeline or 
our new application process. 
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